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Commonwealth Edison Company

ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed
Senior Vice President

Licensing Department-Suite 300

Opus West 111

1400 Opus Place

Downers Grove, IL 60515

Gentlemen:

ihis letter refers to the specia)l safety inspection conducted by

Messrs. M. J. Kopp and G. M. Hausman of this office during January 7-11, 1991,
During this inspiction, we evaluated activities at the Yuad Cities Nuclear
Power Station, Units ]| and 2, authorized by NRC Operating Licenses No. DPR-29
and No. DPR-30. We discussed our inspection findings with Mr, R, A, Robey and
others of your staff on January 31, 1991,

The purpose of this inspection was to review your actions about previously
fdentified environmental qualification (EQ) concerns and to follow up
unresolved items pertaining to Regulatory Guide (RG) 1.97.

The enclosed copy of our inspection report identifies areas examined during
the inspection. Within these areas, we selectively examined procedures and
representative records, made observat ons, and conducted interviews with your
personnel, During the inspection, two items identified in your environmental
qualification files and LER 88-010 appeared to be in violation of NRC
requirements. The inspection showed that actions had been taken to correct
the identified violation and to prevent recurrence. Consequently, we have
exercised our discretion as allowed under the NRC [nforcement Policy. Because
we want to encourage prompt self-identification and correction of problems,
the violation is not being cited because the criteria specified in

10 CFR Part 2, Appendix C, Section V.G. of ti¢ Enforcement Policy were
satisfied. We did not identify any other violations of NRC requirements
during the inspection,

In accordance with 10 CrR 2.790 of the Comnmission’s regulations, we are
sending a copy of this letter and the enclosed inspection report to the NRC
Public Document Room. |






